
 

Fastjet introduces more flights between Zim and SA

From the start of July, Fastjet will introduce more flights between Johannesburg and Harare.

Fastjet will also offer a fifth weekly flight on Mondays between 17 July and 11 September on its route between Harare and
Victoria Falls.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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